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2ist April, 1953.

Dr, J. Lederberg,
Departmentof Genetics,
University of Wisconsin,
Madison, Wisconsin,
U.S. A.

Dear Dr. Lederberg,

Thankyou for your letter of April 12th.

I think that I will be able to make
Madison on June 1st. I expect. to spend the weekend at Denver,. and my
time of arrival on Monday will depend upon plane connections from
Chicago to Madison,

From May 24th <= May 27th I can be
contacted in San Francisco c/~ Dr. W. C. Reeves,

William Hooper Foundation,
University of California,
Berkeley, San Francisco,
CALIFORNIA, U.S.A.

I look forward greatly to a discussion
with you of your very exciting work.

Yours sincerely,

then.
(Frank Fenner),

Professor of Microbiology.


